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Dear Families,
We hope you are all doing well.  We truly miss seeing your child(ren) at school each day!  We are excited to have the chance to support your child’s learning at home.  In this packet you will find several resources to help your child with ELA (English Language Arts) and Math.  Each week we will provide a new packet for you to use with your child.  Packets can be picked up at MacNaughton Elementary and Sand Lake Elementary as well as at the Middle School from 10:30AM-12:30PM and 5-7PM every Monday.
We would like each child to complete the weekly homework pages that we have used all year and the Math review worksheets.  We have included worksheets that coordinate with our Reading Street program as an additional resource for you and your child.  There are also paper books to practice reading.  It is not necessary for you to return any of this to school.
All of these same resources are available online in our MacNaughton 1st grade Google classroom and can be accessed by going to https://classroom.google.com and entering your child’s school email address and password.  Our classroom code is augta4q.
We know you may have questions as you work through the material or you may like feedback on how your child is doing.  We will be reaching out to everyone through email or phone to check in with you throughout the weeks ahead.  Below you will also find a schedule of our 1st grade staff that will be ready to respond to emails or Google classroom posts.  Rest assured you can ALWAYS email your child’s teacher directly at any time, but if you need an answer right away, we suggest you contact the teacher scheduled for that day and time.
Mondays: 10AM-12PM and 1-3PM: Miss Dombrowski (ldombrowski@tricountyschools.com)
	    4-6PM: Mrs. Osbourne (josbourne@tricountyschools.com)

Tuesdays: 10AM-12PM and 1-3PM: Mrs. Smith (dsmith@tricountyschools.com)

Wednesdays: 10AM-12PM: Mrs. Osbourne (josbourne@tricountyschools.com)
          	           4-6PM: Mrs. Williams (cwilliams@tricountyschools.com)

Thursdays: 10AM-12PM and 1-3PM: Mrs. Lanenga (hlanenga@tricountyschools.com)
       4-6PM: Mrs. Williams (cwilliams@tricountyschools.com

Fridays: 10AM-12PM and 1-3PM: Mrs. Cate (vcate@tricountyschools.com)
         
We cannot express how grateful we are for your support at home.  We know your child’s education is important and we want to do everything possible to help.  Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,
The 1st Grade Team

